
Hello, Neighbors! It's February! Read on for another report from the Men in Tweed, Neighborhood
Awards, and for news around OKC.

Heritage Hills Awards
This year's Heritage Hills Awards were presented during the 2023 Annual Meeting held at the Overholser

Mansion's Carriage House. Awards went to the following recipients:

Restoration Award: Amber Corbin and Luke Harry
300 NW 19th Street

Beautification Award: Annie and Dan Morris
401 NW 14th Street

Maintenance Award: Becky and Brian Carlozzi
626 NW 15th Street
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Fine Home Award: Matlock Jeffries and David Hartnack
1601 Classen Drive

Good Neighbor Award: Dale Crabtree
For his efforts in restoring and maintaining the grounds of the Overholser Mansion. Mr. Crabtree has

expressed his appreciation to the neighbors who have donated to the beautification project at the Mansion
and wants to be certain to acknowledge the generous contributions and efforts from Preservation

Oklahoma.

Around Town
The latests happenings around the neighborhood and OKC:

Oklahoma City Thunder Schedule
Art of Food opens at OK Contemporary

Oklahoma City Ballet Presents Cinderella

Did you know you can donate an extra $5 or $10 when you check out at Homeland and a bag of food will
be given to someone in need through the Regional Food Bank? Make sure and ask next time you pop in for

groceries!

ALSO:
 February 20-24 is The 10 Buck Lunch Week in Midtown featuring $10 lunches (including a drink) from

nineteen Midtown restaurants from 11am-2pm! See below for details, menus, etc!

Jane Jenkins Celebrates Retirement

A hearty congratulations to neighbor Jane Jenkins
who retired from her position as President and
CEO at Downtown OKC Partnership last month!

https://cdn.nba.com/teams/uploads/sites/1610612760/2022/10/printableschedule-updated-221025-home.pdf
https://oklahomacontemporary.org/exhibitions/current/the-art-of-food
https://www.okcballet.org/performance/cinderella/
https://midtownokc.com/10-buck-lunch/


If you see her, thank Jane for her years of
dedication to making downtown and our city a
wonderful place to live and work!



No two winter storms are alike! We've had some wild Oklahoma weather and Amy Sergent
captured it perfectly from her front porch!



To check the status of your dues for 2023, please contact Judy
Lambert at jkl58@cox.net 

​or Jacob Dearmon at jdearmon@okcu.edu
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